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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

August 17, 1997
Henry Johnson

Broen Home

824 Sheridan Avenue

South-Fergus Falls, MN 56537
Dear Henry:
I hope this letter finds you well.

You do not know me very well, but I am the Great-grandson of Simond Dahl.

My father and I went to Dalton about 12 years ago, and you showed us where the Borre Dahl and Simond Dahl homesteads were located.

My father Kenneth is the son of John Dahl who was the son of Simond Dahl.

You told me a few stories about Borre Dahl and how he thought he lost his wallet at the party before they left for America.

I wrote the stories down, and I know many relatives will enjoy reading them.

This letter is just to say thank you again for the time you took twelve years ago to show us the Dahl homesteads.

Gratefully yours,
Ron Dahl

